
Call for Nominations for the British Psychological Society  
Cognitive Psychology Undergraduate Project Prize  

 
 

The Undergraduate Project Prize recognises outstanding research conducted by 
undergraduate students in the area of Cognitive Psychology. Eligible projects should 
report novel observations and provide theoretical insights into cognition. The work 
must have been conducted in the UK.  
 
Projects must be nominated by supervisors. An electronic copy of the project 
abstract should be submitted, along with a supporting statement of not more than 
500 words from the research supervisor. It is the responsibility of the supervisor to 
ensure that the student consents to their work being considered for the prize. There 
should be no more than one submission from a psychology department.  
 
Nominated projects will be considered by the Award Panel, comprising a subgroup 
of the Cognitive Psychology Section Committee in consultation with expert 
assessors, if necessary. The winner of the prize will be invited to present a poster at 
the Annual Cognitive Section Conference, which in 2017 will be organised and 
hosted by Newcastle University and will take place 30th August – 1st September. 
Conference registration will also be offered free of charge to the prize winner. It is 
the responsibility of the supervisor to ensure that the student is available to present 
the poster at the conference.  
 
Nominations for the award should be sent to Dr Sue Sherman at 
S.M.Sherman@keele.ac.uk  
 
The closing date for nominations is Friday 30th June. 
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